Greetings from Ceri & Vernon, NZ

£ Greetings to all the Mill
. Grove family from New
, Zealand. We know
. we've had it a lot easier
than many of you over
the last 16 months -
| how lovely it would be if
| you could all come over
¢ for a holiday with us
here! But thank God for
modern technology and
communication:)

Here is a recent photo
of some of the family-
we do a regular Sunday
afternoon walk up Mt
Eden and this was

. yesterday afternoon.

» Some of you will

=M recognise Seth,

Jessabel, Gabriel,

2 Casper, Vernon, Reuben,
Jaya and Abram.

With much love

Ceri



